
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bridges to Learning 101 
 
During this time of Healthy Hiatus, Church of the Palms will be meeting online via Zoom 
for classes and important meetings.  
 
From Jump Start on Tuesdays to Sunday Morning Conversations, Bridges to Learning 
(B2L) will allow The Palms of Jesus to connect live and face-to-face. The Palms’ staff will 
be coordinating these gatherings/meetings, making attendance as simple as a few steps 
for those participating: 

 

1. Join classes or meetings by clicking on a link on the Bridges to Learning page. 
(Note: The FIRST time you open a B2L link, you will be prompted to download the 
Zoom app. This is FREE. Please follow the instructions given to install. It is not  
necessary to install Zoom to attend a class or meeting, but installation makes the 

process smoother.) 

2. For any video/visual participation, you will need a camera either on your phone, or 
on your computer. If you do not have one, contact The Palms’ office by calling            
623-977-8359 or emailing manager@thepalms.org, and we will provide                       

instructions for calling in to the class or meeting using your phone. 

3. We encourage participants to mute themselves when not actively speaking because 
household noises can often times be a distraction to others. Please click the Bridges 

Tutorial link below to learn about in-meeting functions. 

4. If you would like to get your Bridges to Learning Zoom account set up ahead of 

time, click here. 
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Bridges Tutorial Bridges Etiquette 

mailto:manager@thepalms.org
https://zoom.us/
https://thepalms.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Bridges-Tutoring-update.pdf
https://thepalms.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Bridges-Etiquette-updated.pdf

